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Apple will announce its latest Macintosh 
operating system in the Fall of 2020. 
 
Some Macs, however, will not be able to 
upgrade their operating systems to version 
11.0, which is named Big Sur. 
 
The following is a list of Macs that will be 
able to be upgraded to OS 11.0: 
 
MacBook 2015 and later 
MacBook Pro late 2013 and later 



MacBook Air 2013 and later 
Mac mini 2014 and later 
iMac 2014 and later 
iMac Pro 2017 and later 
Mac Pro 2013 and later 
 
All other Macintosh computers will 
continue to work with their existing 
operating systems, but will not accept OS 
11.0. 
 
A final suggestion: Back up and update your 
computer’s files on a regular schedule. And 
be sure to do a backup before upgrading to 
the new OS 11.0. 
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If you have questions about any of this, feel 
free to make a “Technology Tips” 
appointment on Tuesday mornings at 



Generations, when the center opens. Just 
call the main number: 215-723-5841. 
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